From: Bernadette Fraser

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 6:40:47 PM

Bernadette Fraser
29 Park St
Woodsville, NH 03775

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I've written several comments opposing NP. I've had a problem posting almost all of them at these
websites including the official Gov Sununu website. | will continue to oppose NP to the end. However, |
do feel the late night shady deals were sealed a long time ago and all the meetings, committees and
“experts” have been nothing but pomp and circumstance. We, the people of New Hampshire, have
been played, plain and simple. There is nothing we have said and nothing we can say or do to reverse
this monster, NP. They will destroy our natural beauty that is NH, leaving a 192 mile long scar along
with all the destruction caused by NP construction. SEC should have shut this project down YEARS ago
with the full support from our government officials. And, if our Gov Sununu actually had a set of balls,
he’'d have supported his people 100%.

Sincerely,
Bernadette Fraser
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